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The 3rd public meeting for the East Forest 
Neighborhood Improvement Project (NIP) was held 
February 12, 2008.  At this drop-in meeting, residents 
viewed the selected design alternative along with 
a map of the proposed water main work.  Stations 
were set up with large maps displaying the proposed 
location of sidewalks and water mains.  

Based on comments received at the 3rd 
public meeting, the City elected to make some 
modifications to the design alternative.  The map at 
right illustrates the changes and represents the final 
design alternative.  

Due to the drought and subsequent budget deficit, 
Charlotte Mecklenburg Utilities (CMU) has been 
forced to postpone the proposed water main work.  
However,  if residents notice water main leaks or 
discolored water, they are asked to call 311.  CMU 
will address the problems at that time.

The City will finalize the Planning Phase and begin 
the Design Phase by summer 2008.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or 
email the City’s Project Manager, Kristie Kennedy, at 
704-336-6194 or kkennedy@ci.charlotte.nc.us.
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